
 

Netball fun at the Towers 

All of the Y6 netball club girls took part in playing matches against The Towers 

on Wednesday 31st January. The girls played with great determination, 

thoroughly enjoying the afternoon which resulted in a win and a loss.  Well 

done to all of the children who took part.  

 

 

 

 

 


